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2018 – The Board of Commissioners endorsed the Small Area Plan developed by 
Stantec which included future concepts of the southern portion of the Live Oak 
Corridor.

In 2019 a draft of the lower portion of Live Oak Street Overlay District was sent to 
the Planning Board for Comment as well as a portion of Cedar Street.  One 
comment was that the Planning Board wanted staff to consider the properties on 
the west side of the overlay district even if they did not match the CAMA Land 
Use Plan.  

Also since the initial discussion with the Planning Board NCDOT has provide the 
Town with two concepts of improvements at the intersection of Lennoxville & 
Live Oak.  The first concept shows the intersection without a round-about and 
the other with a round about

Since the 2019 discussion with the Planning Board the Staff has been reworking 
the proposal to address the previous concerns.
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